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Principal’s Corner 

Hello Parents, Community Members, and All 
Stakeholders. 

 
October is the month of harvest and sowing a seed 
that will grow. For the month of October, we will 

be focusing on Social and Emotional Learning. As a 
community, we have to work together to achieve 

the common goal which is the academic growth of 
all scholars as well as the full development of the 

Social/Emotional needs. 
 

As scholars progress throughout the year, 
parents/guardians please encourage scholars to 

read for 30 minutes daily as well as practice writing 
using complete sentence structure and developing 

the whole idea. 
 
Few Reminders:  

• If you have not submitted your technology 
usage forms and $25 insurance payments 
for scholars, please do so. This is to help 
cover any damages that may occur while 
your scholar is utilizing the equipment.  

• Check PowerSchool daily for academic 
progress.  

• Beginning, October 7, 2022, the MCSD 
tardy policy will be implemented fully. 
Scholars that receive 10 tardies will serve 
1-day of out of school suspension. Please 
check the Marion County School District 
Webpage and visit the "District 
Handbook/Policies."  

• Please check the MIS webpage with dates 
for academic and social events.  

Mr. Robert D. Dunkin 
 

Dates to Remember: 

OCTOBER 

5th-7th  Intersession 

12th   Fall Pictures  

14th   Report Cards Go Home 

20th   Parent Talk 101 (5-6PM) 

24th-28th  Red Ribbon Week  

27th            Early Dismissal @ 12:00pm 

31st  Book Fair Begins 

GUIDANCE WORD 

OF THE MONTH 

 

“Self-

Confidence” 



 

 

1st – Journie Gallant  

2nd – Ja’Leeyah Boyd 

3rd – Kijah Wilson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

Monthly Motivation 

Success is all about action in the 

right direction. Patience is the 

key element of success. 

Sandeep Maheshwari 

 

 

 

Cool Tips From the Nurse 

October is Children’s Health Month! 

Provide seasonal healthy snacks for your 

child such as pumpkin seeds, apples, and 

sweet potatoes. Sweet potatoes boost 

your immune system which helps fight 

disease. Remember: an apple a day keeps 

the doctor away! 

Encourage your child to play outside as 

the temperatures are milder. Exposure 

to sunshine provides our bodies with 

Vitamin D, an essential vitamin for bone 

growth and fighting disease. 

Safety- Take a walk as a family if you go 

trick-or-treating. Wear bright clothing or 

carry a flashlight. Stop at homes in your 

neighborhood where you know the people 

who live there. Make sure the treats 

are wrapped and sealed. Stay safe! 

 

Report Cards     

October 14th, 2022 

Quarter 1 Report Cards will be sent 

home with scholars.  

                                                    

 “We sow the seed, nurture the seed, and watch it grow!” 

 

Be on the lookout for Red 

Ribbon Week details! 

 


